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Zoning Inspector

From: Chris Jensen <cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 3:48 PM

To: ''Eric Cooper'

Subject: FW: 5265 Menteth Drive - Application CPN-18-018

For the file 

 

 

From: Barden, George V [mailto:George.Barden@ontswcd.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 3:38 PM 

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org 
Cc: Chris Jensen (cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org); Town Manager (dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org) 

Subject: 5265 Menteth Drive - Application CPN-18-018 

 

All, 

 

I apologize to you all for missing the April 17th deadline for comments on this application. But I have been very 

busy!---- 

 

I only have 2 comments since this proposal is to connect to the existing absorption system, and relocate the 

existing aerobic treatment unit and pump tank. With regards to this, DWG. # CA120 (sheet 5 of 8) the 

relocated pump tank is incorrectly labeled as “Relocated septic tank”. There is no septic tank with this aerobic 

system. 

 

My only other comment, is that this office will need the final architectural floor plans and plumbing plan to 

verify the number of bedrooms, and the types of water using appliances being proposed to ensure that what 

is being built does not overload this existing system hydraulically.  

 

Again, I apologize for being late. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

George V. Barden, CPESC 

Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector 

 
“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the 

person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”      


